DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
NORFOLK DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS
FORT NORFOLK 803 FRONT STREET
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510-1096

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF July 16, 2009

Eastern Virginia Regulatory Section
(08-4060-09) (Schenks Branch)
NAO-2008-1787

Mclntire Road Extended U000-104-102, C501

Mr. Rick Crofford

District Environmental Manager

Virginia Department of Transportation, Culpeper District
1601 Orange Road

Culpeper, Virginia 22701-3819

Dear Mr. Crofford:

This letter is in further reference to your joint permit application for McIntire Road
Extended, in Charlottesville, Virginia (08-4060).

Based on all information we have received to-date, we have concluded that the project
plans we are currently reviewing do not show a terminus at the southern end of MclIntire Road.
In order for us to continue our evaluation of the proposed MclIntire Road Extension, the work
must be a single and complete project with logical termini.

Please submit additional plans, including quantifications of any additional impacts to
waters of the U.S., necessary to complete the project to a logical ending point. Once we receive

this information, we will continue processing your application.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have questions, please call Ms. Kathy
Perdue at (757) 201-7218.

Sincerely,

" Robert Hume, II1
Chief, Regulatory Branch
Copies furnished:

Ms. Kathleen Kilpatrick, Virginia Department of Historic Resources
Dr. Ethel Eaton, Virginia Department of Historic Resources



2-

Mr. Marc Holma, Virginia Department of Historic Resources

Ms. Angela Tucker, Development Services Department, City of Charlottesville
Mr. Michael Farruggio, Charlottesville Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
Mr. David Benish, Albemarle County

Mr. John A. Cruickshank, Piedmont Group of the Sierra Club

Dr. Daniel Bluestone, Preservation Piedmont

Mr. Peter Kleeman, STAMP

Ms. Colette Hall, North Downtown Residential Association

Dr. Richard Collins

Ms. Mary A. R. Howard, Thomas Jefferson Branch, APV A/Preservation Virginia
Mr. James Shisler, Dogwood Vietnam Memorial Committee ...

Mr. Bob Hodous, Charlottesville Regional Chamber of Commerce

Mr. Randy Lichtenberger, VDOT Lynchburg District

Ms. Mary Ellen N. Hodges, VDOT Central Office

Mr. John Chiles, VDOT Culpeper District

Mr. Gregory E. Krystyniak, VDOT

Mr. D. Brent Sprinkel, VDOT Culpeper District

Mr. Chris Egghart, Virginia Department of Environmental Quality



